
 

From: Growing Science 
200 King street North 

       N2J 4Z4, Waterloo, Ontario, 
       Canada, Tel: 519-900-1541 
       Date: April 5, 2023 

 

Dear Mochammad Jasin 
 
I would like to confirm that your paper entitled “The role of green supply chain management (GSCM) 
on the competitiveness and performance of Indonesian manufacturing companies” with Yunia 
Silviana Sesunan, Cut Erika Ananda Fatimah, Leis Suzanawaty, Amalia Amalia, I Wayan Ruspendi 
Junaedi and Hastin Umi Anisah has been accepted for publication on Uncertain Supply Chain 
Management, An international journal. 
 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Seyed Jafar Sadjadi 

Growing Science 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 


